BHP BILLITON PETROLEUM bhpbilliton
- MACEDON GAS DEVELOPMENT resourcing the future

Macedon Gas Development

INVITATION TO THE ONSLOW SUPPLIER BRIEFING

Shire of Ashburton Hall, Onslow
5 pm to 7 pm, Thursday 28 October 2010

Construction of the Macedon Domestic Gas Project by BHP Billiton will commence in late 2010,
and will extend through to 2013.

The onshore construction will be managed by Technip Australia who are providing engineering
procurement and construction management (EPCM) services to BHP Billiton.

There are local and regional opportunities for businesses to provide selected services through
the construction period and after gas production commences in 2013.

There will also be employment opportunities for local residents.

Businesses and residents in Onslow and other Pilbara communities are invited to attend this
project briefing to be hosted by BHP Billiton and Technip Australia.

The briefing will cover:

The range of goods and services being sought

Requirements to enable participation in the Project’s tender process

Requirements for seeking employment with companies engaged during the construction phase
Ongoing sources of information about the Project
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BHP Billiton looks forward to your involvement in this event.

Garry Walker
Macedon Project Director
BHP Billiton Petroleum

RSVP

Please RSVP for this event by Friday, 22nd October to:
Jenny Fisher

Telephone: 9338 4157

Mobile: 0459 816845

Email: jenny.fisher@bhpbilliton.com




